
 

 

  
Hatton Solar Farm – Inquiry  
 

23 June 2025 
 

 
Planning Consultants, Third Revolution Projects, worked with Jane Baker, Senior 
Planner Officer from East Lindsey District Council to engage with statutory 
consultees to complete a 21 day consultation using the East Lindsey District Council 
portal to provide information. 
 
 
To inform the local community of the consultation and forthcoming submission of 
an appeal, a letter dated 1st April 2025 was sent to the 154 objectors and 113 
supporters of the planning application. 
 
The letter noted the following:- 
 
 
Dear, 
 
Hatton Solar Farm Appeal  
Land adjacent to Sotby Woods, Sturton Road, Hatton 
 
We are writing to you on behalf of Hatton Solar Farm Limited to inform you that, following 
the East Lindsey District Council's refusal of planning application S/079/01078/22 on 31st 
October 2024, we have submitted an appeal to the Planning Inspectorate on 27th March 
2025. The appeal has been assigned the reference number APP/X1234/W/25/3363157 by 
the Planning Inspectorate (PINS). 
 
As you previously commented on this application, we would like to provide you with an 
opportunity to submit any further comments regarding the appeal. 
 
The relevant appeal documents and information will be available on the East Lindsey District 
Council online portal and then subsequently on the PINS portal. You may review the 
materials and submit your comments through the ELDC portal by Wednesday 24th April 
2025. 
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Push Generation and Supply Limited 

 
 


